F.No.38-4/2017-CU-V (Part-1)-(Part-1)
Government of India
Ministry of Education
Department of Higher Education

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated: |7, 03.2024
OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Subject: Corrigendum to the advertisement for appointment of Vice-Chancellor of
Babasaheb Bhimrao Ambedkar University (BBAU), Lucknow-reg.

In reference to this Ministry’s Office Memorandum of even number dated 19.02.2024
(copy enclosed) vide which this Ministry has requested to publish advertisement for the post of
Vice-Chancellor in Babasaheb Bhimrao Ambedkar University (BBAU), Lucknow, it has now
been decided that for the post of Vice-Chancellor, the candidates are required to apply only
through the Ministry of Education’s SAMARTH portal. In view of this, it has been proposed to
issue a Corrigendum (Annexure-A).

3. Further, reference is invited to Central Bureau of Communication’s R.O. No.
21201/11/0012/2324 dated 12.03.2024 regarding publishing of corrigendum advertisement for
the post of Vice Chancellor in BBAU, it is stated that the requisite approval of Rs. 45,085/- for
publication in identified newspapers has been obtained. In this regard, the following documents
are enclosed herewith:

i.  Approved bilingual corrigendum advertisement to be published in the approved English
newspapers as well as Hindi Newspapers (Pdf and Ms-word).
ii.  Copy of Note-sheet of approval.

4, In view of the above, it is requested to publish the Corrigendum, as enclosed, at the
earliest.

Encl: A/a

(Praveer Saxena)
Under Secretary to the Govt of India
Email: praveersaxena.edu@hnic.in

Ministry of Information & Broadcasting
Kind Attn: Ms. Gauri C. Marathe,
Deputy Director, Campaign Wing,

Central Bureau of Communication,
Suchana Bhawan New Delhi- 110003

Copy to (with request to publish the Corrigendum on the website):

i. NIC, MoE
ii.  Registrar, BBAU




Annexure A

Government of India
Ministry of Education
Department of Higher Education

Corrigendum to the advertisement for appointment of Vice-Chancellor of
Babasaheb Bhimrao Ambedkar University (BBAU), Lucknow published on

22.02.2024

It has been decided that the candidates are required to apply only through the
Ministry of Education SAMARTH portal as per the link given below:

https:/ /vcrec.samarth.ac.in/index.php

The last date for the receipt of the application is extended by one month from the date
of publishing of this Corrigendum in the newspapers.

Those who have already sent their applications through email
(praveersaxena.edu@nic.in) need not apply again.

The other terms and conditions of the advertisement remain the same.

The inconvenience is regretted.
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